SERVICE REPORT
CABINET MEETING, 04-10-21, VIRTUAL

Fellow Lions,
	Your February District D Newsletter featured an article on the service projects being carried on by our Lions Clubs, pandemic be damned!  Our clubs continue to think outside the box, as regards project ideas and the implementation of those projects.   Also, some projects have specifically met needs brought on by the pandemic.  Way to go District D Lions Clubs!!  You Rock!
	Your March District D Newsletter made clubs aware of the Showcase of Service, an event being held during our District D Virtual Conference on April 17th.  At this event, Lions will be able to tell about service projects that their clubs have had this Lion’s year, or will still be held during this Lion’s year.
	Thus far, seven clubs have signed up and I hope, despite the March 31st cut-off date, we might get a few more.  Those who’ve let me know their club and presenter are:	Chase
			Armstrong
			North Kamloops
			Penticton
			Vernon
			Quincy Valley
			Greater Wenatchee Sunrise
That’s exciting!  It’s always great to hear about different club projects, which is sometimes a catalyst for other clubs trying that project.  Or, adapting that project to suit their club and community.  

Lion Dorothy Nilles, District D Service Rep
	
